
12
th

 June 2012 

 

Dear Katie, Claire and the Community Children’s Nurses 

 

We want to thank you all very much for your care and help over the past 18 months. 

 

We are so happy that J’s wound has got better. All the nurses visited when we wanted, 

which was after school so Jason could still go to school. 

 

When his wound would not get better we were seen at the hospital by the doctors and 

Mrs Tickle, the Tissue Nurse at home. Katie came to the appointments with us which 

was great and she helped explain the problems and sort them out.  

 

The whole team is friendly, helpful and made J feel relaxed. We are very happy with 

the care received. Mostly we are grateful  because I do not drive and have other 

children which meant we didn’t have to walk to the walk-in centre Monday to Friday.  

 

Thank you for your help. 


